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I strongly oppose any change in current Oregon Election Rules. Forcing all voters to 

appear in person on a single day will be expensive as well as inefficient, and will 

result in fewer voters participating in elections. The proven, secure, and accurate 

mail-in ballot process is far superior, and allows the voters in Oregon to easily 

participate in elections. If enhanced validation of voter registration is necessary, there 

are many month between elections that can be used to validate voters’ registration. 

Do not try to combine that process into the same day as voting! 


